
GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 
 

 

PROCUREMENT CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

Provision of GOA GROUP HEALTH & LIFE INSURANCE 

Procurement # 2020/MOF/MOF/01 

 
 

 

The Government of Anguilla through the Procurement Office hereby issues a Notice of 

Cancellation for Request for Proposals for the Procurement for the Provision of GOA 

Group Health & Life Insurance issued by the Ministry of Finance and Health 

Procurement Committee.   

 

This Request for Proposals has been cancelled because it was determined that there is 

some ambiguity in the bid documents in relation to the mandatory requirement for the 

waiver of the deductible under specified circumstances. The Request for Proposals for the 

Procurement for the Provision of GOA Group Health & Life Insurance will be re-issued 

shortly. 

 

Kindly accept our apologies for any inconvenience experienced as a result of the 

cancellation. 

 

 

 

23rd December 2021 


